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Wake County Attorney’s Office 
P.O. Box 550 
Raleigh, NC 27602-0550 
 October 9, 2019 
 
 
Re: Easement Request from Wake County   
 Property Address:  0 GB Alford Hwy, Holly Springs, Wake County REID: 0000121 (PIN 0740605700) 
 

The NCDOT is installing a traffic light and traffic control cabinet in the right of way along NC Hwy 55 Bypass in 
Holly Springs, NC due to the increased traffic along the roadway.  Duke Energy is requesting an underground 
easement from Wake County on the eastern side of the above property for the installation of an 
underground service line from existing pole number 96C68 to serve a traffic control cabinet on the NCDOT 
right of way.  Pole number 96C68 is located on Wake County property about 16 feet off the road right of way. 

In order to complete this project Duke Energy will need an underground Easement from Wake County.  
Enclosed is the Easement document with an Exhibit A attached. 

Please return the executed original document to me at the address above.  Duke Energy will schedule work 
once all necessary easements are received.  Thank you in advance for your cooperation.  

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at (919) 468-2887 or email me at 
marybeth.mcrainey@duke-energy.com .    

       Sincerely, 

       Mary Beth McRainey 

       Mary Beth McRainey 
       Sr. Real Estate Representative 
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